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Richard L. Bangart, Director :t|

| Office of State Programs (03H20) E
i - U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 5

- Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Bangart: ,

I am writing this letter to officially notify you of Jay C. Hyland's position as Acting
. Program Manager for the Maine Radiation Control Program. We are preparing a plan that will
permanently shift duties so as to be sure that the radioactive materials section of the program is
adequately staffed and in compliance with the 2.0 FTE requirement. The final responsibilities

. should be settled by the time the Maine IMPEP review comes up in late summer.

I

The Maine program continues its commitment to its Agreement State status and the
health and safety of the people of Maine. We are experiencing delays due to current legislation
regarding Maine Yankee and our support in the decommissioning effort. j

i

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition please feel free to call or
write me. I can be reached at 207-287-5686.

Sincerely,

I

W. Cloug ppan, P.E.,
i Director

Division of Health Engineering
clough.toppan@ state.me.us
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